
 

                                                                                          

                    

 
 

 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 
3rd December 2021  

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We shall continue running the after school ‘Stir It Up’ club in the new term and will be open to all children 

in years 3, 4, 5 & 6. The children will be learning how to make a different dish each week, which they can 

take home and cook in their oven to share with their family. All ingredients and equipment will be provided 

and the children will also get to take home a recipe card after each session. 

 

The club will begin on Wednesday 12th January 2022, and will run up until Wednesday 9th February 2022, 

starting at 3.15pm and finishing at 4.15pm. The school are heavily subsidising this club, and so we are asking 

for a contribution of £3.75 per week, making a total of £18.75 for the 5 week course.  Children who are 

entitled to Pupil Premium do not need to send in payment.  

 

Please sign up for the club via the Pupil Asset app or Web Portal, and send in payment via the school office, 

in a clearly marked envelope, cheques made payable to Ellingham VC Primary School, by Friday 10th 

December. 

 

A reminder that we need payment before the club starts. If your child decides not to continue the club 

once booked, we cannot refund the money unless the place can be filled by another child. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Miss Read 

Head Teacher 
 

Ellingham VC Primary School 
Church Road, 
Ellingham,  
Bungay, 
NR35 2PZ 
Tel:  01508 518250 
office@ellingham.norfolk.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Miss Dawn Read 
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